
04/05/2024

Dear Brother D’Ariano,

On behalf of Metro-Broward Professional Fire Fighters Local 3080, I am pleased to 
inform you that you have earned our endorsement for your 2024 election for Secretary/
Treasurer of the Florida Professional Firefighters. 

Our organization currently assists and supports ten municipal fire-rescue agencies 
which consist of over 880 dedicated men and women.  We serve over 680,000 
residents in 11 cities of Broward County, Florida, protect over $50 Billion in property 
value, and respond to more than 100,000 calls for service each year.

We believe that your vast experience as Treasurer of Local 2928 uniquely qualifies you 
to replace S/T Marsh at the FPF. While filling S/T Marsh’s shoes will be difficult, we trust 
with your knowledge, vision, and passion for our members, the transition will be as 
seamless as possible. 

We wish you every success and look forward to working with you in the future.

Yours truly,

Brian Powell
President
Metro Broward Professional Firefighters



Proudly serving the cities of Coconut Creek, Coral Springs, Lauderhill, Lighthouse Point, Margate, North 

Lauderdale, Oakland Park, Parkland, Plantation, Sunrise, and Tamarac
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